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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Class 2 are planning a very exciting trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park in the 

summer term on Tuesday 10th June 2025. This trip will be such a 

fantastic experience for the children and will support our Science 

learning and with our final writing texts for the year ‘The Journey Home’.  

 

The children will enjoy a workshop all about world habitats and 

adaptations. In the workshop we will learn about the desert, polar, 

savannah and rainforest habitats and what animals need to survive there. 

We will also have plenty of time to explore the park and see all the 

amazing animals that live there. 

 

The cost of the trip is being subsidised by the PTA. To enable the visit to 

go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £24 per child, this includes 

travel, insurance and admission.  If insufficient contributions are 

received the visit may need to be cancelled. 

 

We are informing you in advance so payments towards the trip can be 

made in instalments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent 

Pay by 13th May 2025. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Miss Goulden 

Teacher  

 

 

 


